
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

My name is Zak West, owner of the website www.3dbatix.com. I am located in 

the bay area of California and specialize in promoting aerobatics with radio controlled 

model airplanes. At 3Dbatix, we offer several plans free of charge in PDF format for our 

viewers to construct at their own will. It has come to our attention that some of your 

stores have been denying some of our website members from printing off the plans in 

your stores due to lack of documentation verifying the proper usage, and distribution of 

the plans. This letter serves the purpose of declaring permission for any of our users to 

print the plans for our aircraft without ramifications or legal action taken by 3DBatix.com 

against your stores. The purpose for providing the plans online is to allow members of 

our community to construct these airplanes as cheaply and as quickly as possible. Our 

airplanes are meant to be accessible to anyone wishing to construct them and we freely 

welcome any individuals willing to construct our designs. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Zak West 

3DBatix Team members 

http://www.3dbatix.com/

